## I B. Tech II Semester Supplementary Examinations, December - 2020 ENGLISH-II

**SET - 1** 

(Com. to All Branches)

Time: 3 hours Max. Marks: 70 Note: 1. Question paper consists of two parts (Part-A and Part-B) 2. Answering the question in **Part-A** is Compulsory 3. Answer any **FOUR** Questions from **Part-B** PART –A 1. a) Mention two features of a culture shock. (2M)b) What was the achievement that Gates would boast about? (2M)c) List out the effects of climatic change. (2M)d) What is the belief and the original purpose of the lottery. (2M)e) What do you know about the civilization? (2M)What was Raman's first job? Where did he join? (2M)g) What kind of a person Bose's father was? Which service was he into? (2M)PART -B 'Lottery is a planned act of murder and women in the village are looked down' 2. (6M) How do you justify. b) Explain briefly the problems faced by J.C Bose during his early years of working (4M) at Presidency college. c) Write an essay --'It is the responsibility of every citizen of the world to protect the (4M) environment'. 3. a) How did Gates association with Allen help him to become the chief of architect in (6M)the field of computer technology? b) Describe the contribution of Raman in the field of physics that won him the Nobel (4M) prize. c) Submit a report to the management about organizing summer camps during (4M) vacation. Explain the various activities to be conducted for school children - You are working as a correspondent of a school. 4. a) Why did the author say that education is necessary? What are his reasons? (6M)b) Write a note on Pokhran II and Kalam's involvement in it. (4M) c) Write a letter to the electricity department to regulate the timing of the power cuts. (4M)You are the secretary of your apartment committee.

Code No: R161201 (R16) (SET - 1)

5.	a)	What efforts would bring down step wise the consequences of culture shock?	(6M)
	b)	Explain the work done by Bhabha when he was at the helm of atomic energy commission.	(4M)
	c)	Fill in the blanks with suitable verb forms.  (i) The drunken man [fall] down from the chair.  (ii) He [go] out just now.  (iii) The boy [rise] early in the morning.  (iv) I [hear] a strange noise.  (v) When I saw him yesterday, he [read].	(4M)
6.	a)	What are the consequences of climatic change? How did they affect human health?	(6M)
	b)	Explain how Ray helped people during the famine of Bengal in 1922.	(4M)
	c)	Write the synonyms of the following: (i) immense (ii) Eradicate (iii) Meager (iv) valiant (v) predict	(4M)
7.	a)	How can science help the betterment of mankind?	(6M)
	b)	What events in Raman's life affected his research?	(4M)
	c)	Correct the following:  (i) One has to know his duties.  (ii) The conditions of weather is normal today.  (iii) She sat besides the fire place  (iv) The water from the canal is flowing in the river.  (v) The programme will be farther developed.	(4M)

2 of 2